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Lucknow Values – Respect:  Care:  Honesty:  Inclusiveness:  Commitment  

 

 

Phone: 5152 4662             Date: 11.10.2023 

Email: lucknow.ps@education.vic.gov.au  

Website: www.lucknow-ps.vic.edu.au 
 

Students and staff at Lucknow Primary School acknowledge the Gunai Kurnai people of the Brabiralung land in which 
our school stands. We pay our respects to their Elders past, present and emerging. 

 
SCHOOL CALENDAR   
 

MON 

 

TUES WED THURS FRI 

OCT 9 10 11 12 13 

 - Fitness Fanatics 
8:15am – 8:45am 

- Regional Athletics – 

Newborough  

- Fitness Fanatics 
8:15am – 8:45am 

- Breakfast Club 

8:15am – 8:30am 

- Play2Learn Playgroup 
9:30 -11:30am 

- Breakfast Club 8:15am 
– 8:30am 

- Play2Learn Playgroup 

9-11am 

- Walk to school 8am 

- Assembly 2:40pm 

16 17 18 19 20 

- Central District 
Summer Sports for 

Gr 5 & 6 at 
Bairnsdale 10am 

- Fitness Fanatics 
8:15am – 8:45am 

- Summer Sports back 
up day  

- Fitness Fanatics 
8:15am – 8:45am 

- Breakfast Club 
8:15am – 8:30am 

- Play2Learn Playgroup 
9:30 -11:30am 

- Breakfast Club 8:15am 
– 8:30am 

- Play2Learn Playgroup 
9-11am 

 

- Walk to school 8am 

- Art Show 10:00am – 

2:00pm 

- 150th Celebration 
2:00-4:00pm 

23 24 25 26 27 

- Prep 2024 
Information Evening 
for 2024 families at 
7:00pm 

- Fitness Fanatics 
8:15am – 8:45am 

 

- Fitness Fanatics 
8:15am – 8:45am 

- Breakfast Club 
8:15am – 8:30am 

- Play2Learn Playgroup 
9:30 -11:30am 

- Breakfast Club 8:15am 
– 8:30am 

- Play2Learn Playgroup 
9-11am 

- Walk to school 8am 

- Assembly 2:40pm 

30 31 NOV 1 2 3 

 - Fitness Fanatics 
8:15am – 8:45am 

 

- Fitness Fanatics 
8:15am – 8:45am 

- Breakfast Club 
8:15am – 8:30am 

- Play2Learn Playgroup 
9:30 -11:30am 

- State Athletics  

- Breakfast Club 8:15am 
– 8:30am 

- Play2Learn Playgroup 
9-11am 

- Regional Summer 
Sports  

- Special Friends Picnic  

- Walk to school 8am 

 

 
 

 

mailto:lucknow.ps@education.vic.gov.au
http://www.lucknow-ps.vic.edu.au/
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PRINCIPAL’S REPORT 
Welcome back to all staff, students and families. Term 4 already! Term 4 – The term guaranteed to 

absolutely flies by. This term will prove to be action packed with heaps of learning and loads of extra 

events for families and friends. One such event is our 150th Anniversary Celebration which is coming up 

super quick – next Friday in fact!  

 

150 Year Anniversary Celebration 

To celebrate the day, we will all be dressing up in olden day clothing and running school classes as they 

were (as close to they were), 150 years ago. This will involve old school tasks such as line writing, rote 

counting and old school games. The students and staff will browse through the LPS Art Show and the 

Historic Society display during the morning sessions and then we invite the school and broader 

community, past staff and students to a special assembly commencing at 2pm to hear some stories 

about the past from former students and staff and to hear of the Indigenous significance of the land on 

which our school is built. The assembly will open at 2pm with a ‘smoking ceremony’ on the outside 

basketball court before moving into the hall for the official welcome. After the ceremony, the CWA will 

be serving scones and refreshments for $5 per serve in the foyer of the hall. On the day, you can 

purchase a commemorative pin for $5 and a student published and produced newspaper also for $5. 

Please bring family and friends along to support this event. We’d love to see you there! Check out the 

sign our Art Leaders made to promote the day that is now on our front fence… 

 

 
 

2024 Parent Requests 

Parents who have requests for their child’s class placement in 2024 are asked to put it in writing to me 

via the office by Friday 10th November. Requests should only be placed if they are essential and be 

based on the social and academic needs of the child. Please do not request specific teachers as these 

requests are difficult to meet, particularly because teacher grade placement has not yet been finalised. 

If you have put in a request in previous years, please do not rely on that to cover the 2024 school year. 

Please do not rely on verbal discussions with staff, as only written requests will be considered.  

 

2024 Enrolments 

We continue to make plans for class structures for the new school year. If you know of any families 

intending to join the Lucknow PS community in the 2024 year, please encourage them to contact the 

office to arrange a tour at a time that suits them. Correspondingly, if you are intending to move away, 

please let our lovely office staff know as soon as possible.  
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Hats are back: help us out please! 

Just a reminder that students need to be wearing a broad brimmed hat when outdoors for the remainder 

of the year. Please ensure your child has their clearly named hat at school with them each day.  

 

Happy learning everyone, have a great week! 

Carly Miller – Principal 

 

2023 ART SHOW  
Throughout the year students, have been working hard in the Art Studios to develop their creative skills 

and techniques. Last term they worked particularly hard to develop an artwork to “Presentation Stage”. 

Students of all year levels have presented an artwork that they believe is an example of their best work, 

to go on display at this year’s student art exhibition. 

 

This year our student art exhibition will coincide with the school’s 150th Anniversary. It will be open to 

families, friends and the wider community on the following dates and times: 

 

Friday 20th October from 10am til 4pm 

Saturday 21st October from 10am til 2pm 

Sunday 20th October from 10am til 2pm 

 

We hope that you can come along and that you enjoy the exhibition. 

 

PRIMARY SCHOOL’S GOLF CHAMPIONSHIP 
The Primary School’s golf tournaments are coming up at the end of this month and entries are open 

now.  The Orbost event is scheduled for Monday the 30th of October and the Lakes Entrance event is 

scheduled for Tuesday the 31st of October.  For more information and the online entry forms please 

following the link below. 

 

https://www.golf.org.au/events#/customer/1090/schedule/2023/10647,10660,10673,10686,10699,107

12,10725 

 

Debbie Dooley 

(Physical Education Co-ordinator) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.golf.org.au%2Fevents%23%2Fcustomer%2F1090%2Fschedule%2F2023%2F10647%2C10660%2C10673%2C10686%2C10699%2C10712%2C10725&data=05%7C01%7CDebbie.Dooley%40education.vic.gov.au%7Cc503e38aab734871d1aa08dbc61ad63a%7Cd96cb3371a8744cfb69b3cec334a4c1f%7C0%7C0%7C638321590958884194%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=3vvYi1O3vWRqhADLzuXq8GpXOK1aBWr7cuwjhUbk%2BM8%3D&reserved=0
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.golf.org.au%2Fevents%23%2Fcustomer%2F1090%2Fschedule%2F2023%2F10647%2C10660%2C10673%2C10686%2C10699%2C10712%2C10725&data=05%7C01%7CDebbie.Dooley%40education.vic.gov.au%7Cc503e38aab734871d1aa08dbc61ad63a%7Cd96cb3371a8744cfb69b3cec334a4c1f%7C0%7C0%7C638321590958884194%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=3vvYi1O3vWRqhADLzuXq8GpXOK1aBWr7cuwjhUbk%2BM8%3D&reserved=0
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Class Student   

PAS 
Kayden and Zaliah for an amazing start to the term! They are both working hard to do their best, 
showing great concentration towards their learning and are always willing to challenge themselves. 
Well done! 

PFE 
Indi, you have started this term so eager to learn, you are growing in confidence and showing pride 
in your work. Keep up the amazing work.  

PJS 
Jahmal for responding so well to daily meditation, for volunteering ideas during whole class learning 
and always being polite. Great work Jahmal! 

PVG 
Adele for meeting her goals of writing ensuring her words are not so spread across the page and she 
is choosing great spelling choices! Well done Adele. 

1CB 
Ryker for sharing his insightful thinking during Maths. We love hearing about the way you think 
Ryker, keep it up! 

1ES 
Armani  for showing a commitment to your writing and working hard on your goal. You are making 
excellent progress Armani. Well done! 

1TI 
All of 1TI for welcoming me to the class, teaching me the school routines and showing me where I 
can find different resources.  I have loved getting to know you all and I can't wait to see how the 
rest of the term unfolds! 

12C 
Casey and Halle for their persistence to achieve through constant practise. You are both kicking 
goals! Excellent work! 

2KE 
Ziara for the mammoth growth in confidence when speaking to the class. We loved just how well you 

shared your Travel Journal! 

2RP 
Jai for his care and commitment to his learning and helping others by using his super spelling skills 
to help his peers be successful in their writing by sharing his spelling knowledge. Keep it up Jai! 

3CM 
Charlie and Blake for showing lots of improvement in their ability to synthesise what they have read. 
Well done! 

3EB 
Hudson and Koah for their dedication to improving their reading skills. Since returning to school, 
their hard work has resulted in each of them improving by two reading levels! Well done boys! 

3MP 
Eli for consistently having a positive mindset all last week. There wasn’t anything that was too 
challenging. Absolutely terrific!  

4AG 

Declan for thinking more critically about his seating choices in the classroom and the positive impact 
it has had on his learning. 

Tyler for showing a more positive attitude towards his learning and his ability to ask for help from 
his classmates particularly in writing.  

4CT Braidy for being an active learner. You have been focused on your learning.  

4JL Lachie for engaging in learning and embracing feedback. 

45A 
Jimmy for settling back into our class extremely well after his travels. It is a pleasure to have you 
back in 4/5A! 

5CM 
Adley for her growth in confidence when sharing her ideas and speaking aloud, especially in the past 
two weeks, we love hearing your voice Adley. 

5DC 
Claudia for always embodying the school values, being a positive classroom role model and always 
lending a hand to her peers.   

5FW Colby for continuing to show acts of kindness without being asked.  

6DP 
Charlotte A for the growth and confidence you’ve shown during reading discussions. Keep up the 
great work! 

6JW 

Rhani for always being a positive member of the class who participates so well in class discussions 
sharing her great ideas.  

Riley for pushing himself with his maths thinking to show his working out and to prove his theories.  

6SF 
Charlee for a settled and positive start to Term 4. You should be proud of the way you have calmly 
transitioned into 6SF. 

Principal’s 

Award 

Charlotte and Lucy of 6DP for designing and producing the flyer to promote the Art Show and for 
being all round excellent citizens! Thank you for your hard work and commitment to your roles as 
leaders! 

Crashendo Isabella for showing willingness and focus when participating in the group lesson.  

 

Week    

1 & 2  
LUCKNOW’S LEARNING LEGENDS 
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THEIRCARE TERM 3 REPORT  
This Term has been fun, engaging and challenging. We have learnt to work together as a team, learnt 

new skills and read lots of books. We’ve raised $30 for animal aid and introduced a “pet monkey” that 

goes home with a different child every week. This is a privilege given to the students based on their 

choices and interactions. 

 

This Term we’ve explored mini beasts, made lots of funny faces, played group sports and learnt about 

Australian wildlife. Wildlife week was extremely creative with paper plate echidnas and beautiful free 

hand drawings of animals. We then moved into story book activities pairing these up with Dr Seuss, 

Mem Fox and Maurice Sendak. The children have been making Father’s Day presents and jungle 

creatures. We then became pirates and had a Glow Party to celebrate all the money we raised for Animal 

Aid through Their Care. The final week of term saw us celebrate with an “R U OK” and Footy Grand Final 

week.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  


